



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

LentTerm 3 - 2016

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents,

We had a really productive PTFA meeting last night and set the dates for future events. A Bingo night and a school Disco to look forward to! Please check the dates as more has been added.

Thank you for your ideas and comments so far for the new website, they are greatly appreciated

Have an enjoyable weekend Best Wishes Mrs K. Yuen

Important Dates to note...

27th January – Magistrates in the Community visiting Vine Class 27th January – Y5/6 Parents Condover Residential Information

Meeting at 6.30pm

8th February – Chinese New Year themed School Lunch

10th February – Ash Wednesday School Mass

10th February – Netball match Hanwell Fields

11th February – Sacramental Induction Meeting for the Parents of children preparing for First Holy Communion and

Confirmation With Fr James and Mrs Concannon

15th - 21st February – Half term

26th February - Mass in Church

26th February- PTFA Bingo Night 6.30pm

14th - 18th March Y5 / 6 Condover residential Visit

16th March – PTFA Meeting (all welcome) 7.30pm

21st March - Mass 9.30am

24th March (Maundy Thursday) last day of term

15th April - PTFA School Disco

27th May – The Sacrament of Confirmation

11th June 2016 - First Holy Communion

Punctuality Reminder

Please may I remind parents that it is essential that children arrive at school on time. The bell is rung on the playground at **8.45am** and the school day starts promptly at **8.50am**. In the morning each class has morning challenges, and children arriving late are missing vital learning. It can also be disruptive to the learning of others. Where attendance and punctuality is causing concern this can quickly escalate with Local Authority intervention.

THE RESERVE TO SERVE TO SERVE

Your help is needed

Sainsbury's are once again running their school voucher scheme Please send in any vouchers via your child.



We will shortly be looking at tidying up our outside areas and gardens. Any donations of pots, compost, seeds, plants etc. will be much appreciated.

Road Closure Update

We have now been informed by the Parish Council, the bridge closure in Boddington will now take place from March 7th

Value Focus for January

Thoughtfulness



Be a rainbow in someone else's cloud.

Keep in ContaCt: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk